
Date:August26,2025 

To: 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O.Box615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RECEIVED 
AUG 2 8 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Case No. 2026-00269- Investigation Into the Potential Expansion or Replacement 
of the Bullock Pen Water District Water Treatment Plant 

Dear Commissioners, 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Robert Sanders. I am a 67-year-old divorced male. 11 years ago I started a 

new life, I chose to start that life here on Bullock Pen Lake. It may not be much, but it's my 

home. Don't get wrong, I love my home. It's everything I worked for during my 52 years of 

working. It's got everything I wanted, a house on a lake, with a boat dock. That is where I 

keep my new boat. 

Now the water district was to take out more water, lowering the lake level. I live on the 

inlet side of the lake. I must drive my boat through the tunnel that connects our side with 

the main lake. It's already shallow. As little as a two-foot drop would cut us off from the lake 

and boat ramp. I am afraid of any drop of the lake with severe harm the side of the lake with 

its property values. It's increased mud and probably smell throughout most parts of the 

year. 




